
 

28th September 2018 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

We have been looking at our verbs (doing words) and learning what 

they look like in a sentence. The children enjoyed acting it out and the 

writing sentences where they needed to find the verb in their sentences. 

 

In Maths, the children have been reasoning their understanding of place 

value. They are understanding that a number such as ‘12’ does not 

simple consist of a one and a two. They have been looking at the value 

behind them and reasoning why certain representations of numbers is 

incorrect.  

 

The children have also enjoyed hearing and seeing photos of animals 

from my adventures and they have now drawn their own imaginary 

animal which they are writing about, applying varied adjectives to 

describe it. 

In RE, the children have been learning bible stories and acting them out. 

The children loved finding and acting out the moral of the story. 

 

Next week:  

We shall begin to plan out our non chronological reports about our 

imaginary animals as well as looking at ways to problem solve and 

reason how we find more and less than a given number. 

 

     


